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Hello –
According to the guidance sent out by the PDC in late May of 2024, yard signs printed before June 6 were exempt from the updated rules. The pictures included with the recent inquiry show a print date in the bottom right corner of 5/31/2024. The expenditure was disclosed in the 21-day report because the job was performed less than 10 days before the May C4 period ended.
If the PDC has any questions or would like more information, please let the campaign know.
Thank you,
Jason Michaud
Campaign Treasurer
(253)220-5590
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